
Masjid Al Falah 

29 Lewis Road, Wattle Grove, WA 6107 

 
Dear Respected Brothers and Sisters 
 
Re: CORONAVIRUS – WHAT SHOULD I DO? 
 
In light of the recent outbreak of the Coronavirus and rising number of Corona Virus cases after 
careful consideration and with the best interests of the community, the Masjid Al Falah Committee 
have decided to take the extraordinary step to request all attendees to the Masjid to refrain from 
attending the Masjid if you feel unwell or have any of the following symptoms: 
 

 Cough 

 Runny nose 

 Shortness of breath 

 Fever 

 Sore throat 

In addition the Masjid Committee request that: 
 

1. DO NOT come to the Masjid if you have had close contact with someone who had or is 
suspected to have Coronavirus; 
 

2. DO NOT come to the Masjid if you have travelled to a high risk country recently or you have 
had close contact with someone who had travelled to a high risk country recently (follow 
quarantine rules); 

 
3. COUGH into a tissue and dispose immediately, or cough into your sleeve, not your hands; 

 
4. AVOID Physical Contact including handshaking, hugging and any close contact; 

 
5. Use toilet at home and perform wudhu at home and only in emergency if you need to use 

toilet or perform wudhu at the masjid, keep areas clean and use soap and disposable paper 
towels provided; and 

 
6. Bring your own prayer mats if possible; 

 

7. ISOLATE yourself according to Western Australian and Australian Government guidelines 
 

8. Stay informed and act accordingly to the guidelines as become available for Western 
Australian and Australian Government. 
 

9. Assess your risk and risk you pose to other to act sensibly and look after health and 
wellbeing of the community 

 
This decision is made with abundance of caution in mind, with the most vulnerable in our community 
prioritized and has not been made lightly. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask community to cooperate with us 
and support us by acting on these steps and spreading the message to others. 
 
Thank you for your patience and we urge you all to pray for the wellbeing and safety of all the 
community and attendees. 
 
Masjid Al Falah Committee 
16 March 2020 


